Home learning 25.1.19
Dear Parents,
This week in English we have been predicting, acting and completing a story mountain based on the story ‘The Rabbit Who Stole the Fire’. 
This week in Maths we have been collecting data in tally charts and answering questions on pictograms. 
Reminder Dates:
Week beginning Monday 28th January 2019 – Science week – recycling focus
Wednesday 6th February 2019 – SATS information evening for parents 
Thursday 7th February 2019 – Trip to Fire Station
 
For home learning this week, we would like the children to write a prayer explaining what they are grateful for. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Write your prayer in your best handwriting and decorate.  

Happy home learning
Mrs Atkinson and Miss Annese

